
  

 

 

July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Staff 

 

PTA Annual General Meeting – Friday 12th September 2025 

All parents and school staff are automatically members of the Parent and Teacher Association (PTA). The PTA 
is a charity dedicated to raising funds to support our school, which is especially crucial given the ongoing 
constraints on education budgets. 

Our Annual General Meeting (AGM) is mandatory as we are a registered charity. During this meeting, we 
elect our committee and report on our activities. This concise meeting is an excellent opportunity to learn 
more about your PTA. 

The AGM will be held at the school on Friday, 12th September 2025. If you can support us by attending, 
please email farnboroughpta@gmail.com.   Your presence would be greatly appreciated. 

Kind regards, 

         

Farnborough PTA 

 

 

Farnborough Primary School PTA 
 

 
Farnborough Primary School, Farnborough Hill, Farnborough, Orpington, BR6 7EQ 


